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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2179 engrossed version of HB 2179 changes the flat annual license fee of $2,500 for medical 

marijuana commercial growers to a graduated fee structure based on the square foot of the 

canopy of plants, and on the type of grow facility: indoor, greenhouse or light deprivation, and 

outdoor. It also provides definitions and replaces references to the Department of Health with the 

OK Medical Marijuana Authority. OMMA reports that this will certainly increase licensing fee 

revenue, but they currently have no way of knowing how much revenue will be generated as they 

do not have data regarding current sizes of grows. 

 

FY’23 Impact: Increase in fee revenue, but unknown 

 

Full Year Impact: Increase in fee revenue, but unknown 

 

Prepared by: Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority 


